
Subarunet Announcement 
 
To:  All Subaru Retailers 
From: Subaru of America, Inc. 
Date: June 15, 2017 
 
UPDATE: Subaru Recall Campaign: WTD-65 Steering Column  

 
Owner Re-Notification 
Please be advised that we are preparing to re-notify the owners affected by the WTD-65 Steering Column 
recall, who have not yet had this critical safety recall performed: 
 

 Certified letters will be mailed on June 20, 2017 

 First class letters will be mailed on June 22, 2017 
 
Affected VIN lists for these mailings will be provided to each Zone office, to assist retailers in contacting 
these remaining customers.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 


